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Street Closure Planned for Yakima Uncorked 
 

A section of 3rd Street will be closed in Downtown Yakima this Saturday, June 29th for 
the Yakima Uncorked Wine, Brew and Food Fest. 

Third Street will be closed to vehicle traffic between Yakima Avenue and East Chestnut 
Avenue during Yakima Uncorked, which is from 4:30 pm to 10:00 pm on Saturday. Crews 
will begin setting up for the event at 7:00 am. 

The Downtown Association of Yakima is organizing the event and anticipates 1,500 to 2,000 
spectators and 80 participants, including vendors, performers, organizers and attendees. 
 
The 2019 Yakima Uncorked headliner is Heart By Heart. It features bassist Steve Fossen and 
drummer Michael Derosier, two original members of Heart. They were inducted into The Rock 
And Roll Hall Of Fame in 2013, along with rest of the original Heart lineup. 
 
Visit http://yakimauncorked.com/ for more about Yakima Uncorked.   
 
 


